
 

 

 PRESTON PRIMARY SCHOOL  

This week the children have been enjoying some better weather in school at last! 
It has felt like it has rained since Christmas at times! Another busy week both in 
and out of school, this week. I have been visited by a number of children who 
have brought me their work and I have been so impressed, this time of year is 
when you can really see the progress that children have made since they started 
the academic year.                                                                                                         

You may have heard that Preston Primary School have been in discussions about 
some additional SEN (Special Educational Needs) provision. A letter will be sent 
to parents next week containing details about the consultation process for this. 

This week in School 

Year 5 have been swimming this week and have made great progress, some 
children already achieving the level that is expected for year 6 and others building 
their water confidence. Well done to all! Nursery have been observing the life 
cycle of a caterpillar, with some of them growing to epic proportions. Reception 
report that their tadpoles have now developed into froglets and they are 
becoming more energetic. Year 6 have been on a visit to the school allotment and 
have begun to plan what they are going to grow.   

PTA  

The PTA would like to thank everybody for their kind donations for the raffle this 
morning. Raffle tickets have been given to children today and can be returned to 
school at any time over the coming week. The raffle will be drawn during the PTA 
meeting straight after school on Friday 10th May, everyone is invited to attend. 
During this meeting, we will also be planning the school summer fair and will be 
looking for extra people who are willing to help on the day, if you can offer some 
time to support please let the office know and they will pass on your details to 
the PTA.  

A message from the Office 

Our breakfast and afterschool club are very popular at the moment and we are 
nearly always fully booked. We have found that some people have booked places 
but then not used them meaning others have missed out. If you have booked a 
place for either of the clubs and find that you will not need the place please let 
the office know ASAP so the place can be reallocated.    

Have a lovely week                             Mr Sanderson 
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Preston Primary School  

Laurel Road  

Eaglescliffe  

TS16 0BE 

01642784735  

We’re on the Web! 

See us at: www.prestonprimary.co.uk 

OR follow us on  Facebook  

Upcoming Events 
 

 

Bank holiday 

Monday 6th May 

School Closed 

 

 

Quadkids - Year 3 

Tuesday 7th May 

 

 

Fugifilm Visit -Year 6 

Wednesday 22nd May 

 

 

Summer Faye  

Friday 12th July  

5pm – 7pm 
 


